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Superintendent’s School Board Report – August 19, 2024

“We are here to help our Students……..
Navigate Challenges With Grace, Prepare For Their Futures and Anchor Themselves In Our Community.”

BOARD 
Aaron’s Work – Aaron is working on facilities improvements, putting together August 
in-service week schedules, meeting schedules for the school year, and general preparation 
with the Principals to help our teachers and staff prepare for students in September.

STUDENTS/ACADEMICS
Parent/Community Engagement Survey and Meeting – Aaron will be working to 
conduct this work in August when parents are registering students.

Cell Phones – As shared, Mr. Brown will be implementing a no cellphone policy at PHS.

STAFF
School is out for the summer – We hope all our staff are taking their well-deserved break.

BUDGET
Nothing new at this time.

FACILITIES
Curry County Teacher Housing Proposal – Nothing new at this time.
PHS Field Bathrooms are almost complete. Final plumbing is the last piece.
PHS Windows project is back in play. No need for asbestos mitigation. Windows 
delivered and installed on August 23.
DW Windows in cafeteria were repaired. They all had condensation in them.
DW Office Move Update
TAP Grant work – Initial inspections completed. We are waiting for a report from the 
contractors. 

INFORMATIONAL
Individual Board Member/Superintendent Meetings: Please set a time.

DATES TO REMEMBER:
Next Board Meeting – August 19, 2024 – 6 p.m.


